
Save the Date - Christmas in the Bush 2024
Saturday 14 December - Domville Place,  6pm  

Some happy snaps 
from 2023 event.

Not for profit (NFP) organisations you are invited to request a FREE stall site at this event.
Site sizes are limited to 3x3 metres square, you need to supply your own solar or battery lighting 
and must provide before the event a certificate of currency for your association’s Public Liability 

Insurance. These stall sites will be for fundraising for your organisation, but are limited to the 
selling of Christmas gifts/merchandise, or other fund raising eg. raffles, lucky envelopes etc.  No 

stalls will be accepted selling Food or Drinks as these vendors are already part of the joint venture 
of Millmerran Commerce & Progress Inc and Millmerran Community Support Service. Santa will be 
visiting for the children at 6.45pm giving away a bag of treats and some glow in the dark products.

Number of sites is limited - ph: 0417 782 810 for more information or email your expression of 
interest and details of your stall site to  millmerrannewsletter@gmail.com. 
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